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2013 Fall Edition

Fourth Grade
___________________________________________________________________________________

Welcome Back 

Hello!  Welcome to the fourth grade!  My name is Mrs. Poole and I will be your teacher this year.  I’m excited about the opportunity to get to know you, and I’m looking forward to a happy and productive school year.

Fourth Grade is Fun!!!!!! 
      Please be sure to put your thinking cap on each and every day before you come to school.  I have so many interesting and exciting projects for us to work on this year.  In Science you will explore the water cycle, energy, human body systems and forces & motion.  Be ready to divide, multiply and problem solve in Math class.  In Social Studies we will learn all about the great state we live in - New Jersey!  I love to read books during “read aloud” and I can't wait to share some of my favorite novels with you.  We will be reading many novels and short stories in Reading class this year, too.

     On the first day of school we will be sharing summer vacation stories.  Please feel free to bring in a photo or two of you and your family on vacation.  We will also be creating a project on the first day.  Please try to bring in an empty paper towel roll (just the cardboard tube). 

     Enjoy the last few days of summer, and I look forward to seeing you on Monday, September 9th.  Don't forget a healthy snack, a healthy lunch, your school supplies, and a big smile!    - Mrs. Poole (         



Vacation Time





Mrs. Poole caught a baseball game at Fenway Park.  Our family also took a ride in the local swan boats.  Can you guess where Mrs. Poole and her family went for vacation?  
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